

DATE: 04/18/2023 1:24 PM

Jon Husted, Lt. Governor

Ursel J. McElroy, Director

MEMORANDUM OF RESPONSE

PROVIDER CERTIFICATION: PARTICIPANT DIRECTION

To: Jacob Ritzenthaler, Business Advocate

Cc: Joe Baker, Director, Common Sense Initiative

From: Tom Simmons, Policy Development Manager, ODA

Date: April 14, 2023

Thank you for reviewing ODA's proposal to amend the rules 173-39-02, 173-39-02.4 (rescind \rightarrow new), 173-39-02.11, 173-39-02.21 (rescind \rightarrow incorporate into other rules), 173-39-03, 173-39-04, and 173-39-05 of the Administrative Code.

Because CSI did not make any recommendations regarding the rules and concluded that ODA should proceed with filing the rules with JCARR, ODA will now file the rules with JCARR.

Thank you for your work.

Fostering sound public policy, research, and initiatives that benefit older Ohioans.